Monsignor McHugh

Dear MMS Families.

It with great joy that I am returning as principal this year! It is my pleasure to welcome everyone back for another great year at MMS. It is wonderful to see our hallways and classrooms filled with smiling faces. It is the goal of the faculty and staff here at MMS to see your children grow in mind, body, and spirit. I am truly blessed to have all of you in my life and I look forward to continuing our journey together.

God Bless,

Dr. Torregrossa

RenWeb

We are in a new Student Information System called RenWeb. In this week's family envelope is the direction on how to get you setup with a login and password. We will be posting newsletters, homework, events, and any other school related information on this site. If you have any questions or have trouble setting yourself up, please call the main office. We will be holding training for you, if needed, on September 6th @ 6pm and September 11th during Back to School Night. The Hanbook can be found on the RenWeb school site under "School Information" and then under "Resource Documents".

AfterCare

Please make sure that if you need to use the Aftercare program that you have registered your child/children. The weekly usage form needs to be turned in the week before or morning of with the payment. Please only call if it is an emergency.

Facebook

www.Facebook.com/monsignor.mchugh

August 30, 2018



Upcoming Events

September 11

Mass @ 9:30am

Back to School Night (6-8pm)

September 24

School Closed

September 28

Movie Night

Important Announcement

The following forms are due back to the main office <u>no</u> later than September 11th:

- Family Survey
- Family Emergency Contact Information
- One Call Now
- Federal Family Survey
- Handbook
- Permission to Publish
- Code of Pastoral Conduct

Page 1 of 2

More Important News

Reminders

- The following items are not allowed in school and will be taken away if seen: cell phone, iPad, tablet, Apple watch, Smart watch, etc.
- If you are volunteering in the building, you need to have all your clearances up to date in the main office and have completed the Protecting God's Children (Virtus) training. In this week's family envelope, there is a list of the clearances you need. We will also be scheduling a Virtus training for September and will update you on that as it is available.
- When your child/children are out sick or come in late (tardy), please send in a note. ALL absences and tardies will be marked unexcused until a note is received in the main office.

Soccer

 Registration for K – 6th grade is in this week's family envelope. If your child is interested in playing, please fill out and submit payment to the main office no later than September 6th.

RenWeb HOME App

Once you have completed registration for ParentsWeb and have your District Code, User Name, and Password, you can log onto the App Store on your favorite smart-device (any Android or iPhone device including phones, tablets, iPods, etc.) and download the RenWeb Home App. You can chose the app which shows a cost of \$4.99, but you will not have to pay for it. There is no charge for this App for the 2018-2019 school year for all Diocese of Scranton Catholic School families once you have input your District Code, User Name, and Password.



In the School

Play - Lion King Jr

Play auditions will be held Thursday, September 6th starting right after school. Students in 5th- 8th interested in playing a main role should sign-up outside the music room. Students who want to be in the play but not a main role do not need to audition.

Back to School Night

We highly recommend ALL parents attend! This is a great way to meet your child/children's teacher and receive this year's information.

Bake Sale

We hold a Bake Sale for the children each month. All parents are welcome to donate baked goods for service hours, 1 dozen = 1 service hour (maximum 2 hrs).

- October 10
- November 14
- December 12
- January 9
- February 13
- March 13
- April 10
- May 8

August 30, 2018 Page 2 of 2